
Oaklands Junior School 
 

Information sent out:         4th October 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Our Harvest Festival Service will take place in the school 

hall tomorrow, Thursday 5th October at 2.15pm, all 

parents are welcome to attend.  

 

Please enter the school via the Butler Road Gate which 

will be opened shortly before the service begins. Please 

then make your way to the hall via the playground. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Regards 

Mrs West 

Headteacher 
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